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AUGUST - MILWAUKEE COUNTRY CLUB 

John Stamphl was our host for the 
meeting August 10 at Milwaukee Cluntry Club. 
I am sure our membership greatly appreciated 
the use of the clubs very fine facilities. 
The meeting was among the finest we have 
had recently* 

Roger Thomas, Sales Manager for 
Jacobsen Manufactruing Company, was our 
guest speaker. He was superb as always. 
His subject was PERSONAL RELATIONS. Roger 
reminded us that we could maintain good 
personal relations with our help by com-
municating clearly and keeping each persons 
"bucket of goodwill" as full as possible. 
It was a very interesting talk with some-
thing for all of us to think about. 

SPECIAL - A film covering the Walker 
Cup Matches between the best British and 
the best American amateurs. The film, 
put together by the American Broadcasting 
Company, was made available through the 
courtesy of Milwaukee Country Club. Jim 
Latham, head of our educational committee, 
made an extra special effort to see that 
the film was shown. It was very interesting 
and a treat to all those present. 

D IMMER DANCE 
NOUEFI6£R IF 
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OSHKOSH 
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SEPTEMBER - WAUSAU COUNTRY CLUB 

Walt Stepanik was our host at Wausau 
Country Club,September 14# It was our 
annual tournament meeting. The weather 
only half cooperated, but the 43 golfers 
that made the trip and played were treated 
to a fine golf course and some beautiful 
views. Golf scores and calss winners will 
appear in the next issue. 

Although no speaker was scheduled, we 
had a fine discussion with Gayle Worf, 
Extention Pathologist at the University of 
Wisconsin. Gayle discussed some of the 
problems we may be having with mercury (Hg) 
based fungicides. There has been a great 
deal of uproar over Hg in general this past 
year and golf courses, as users of Hg based 
fungicides, are being looked at as one of 
the contributers to the problem. He didnft 
know exactly where we stood, but he did 
know that the Department of Natural 
Recources (DNR) was studying the situation. 
More information should be available after 
a meeting on Hg to be held by the DNR in 
Madison on October 12. He promised to let 
us know how things develope. 

However this thing turns out, itfs 
nice to know that there are people at the 
University that are interested in our 
problems• 

I am sure there is going to be much 
more information on the Hg problem and 
on other chemicals in the future. 

IT'S FUN FOR ßU! 
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79 golfers enjoyed a beautiful day 
on a beautiful golf course at Milwaukee 
Country Club. John Stamphl can be truely 
proud of M s fine course» 

Low gross was a 79 ty Tom Burrows 
and the boggy winner was Vern Bare» 
Other winners in the boggy were Roger 
Schultz, Ed Neitzel, Herb Hoopes, John 
Crewe, Bill Koontz, Gary Mulhollon, 
R. Eucher, Wayne Otto, Ted Payne, Tom 
Lees, Kelly Yarock, R. Bbttensak, Cliff 
Decker, and Frank Musbach» 

National members named Wayne Otto 
as delegate to the National Convention 
to be held in Denver, Colorado in Feb-
ruary» Bill Eckert was named as alternate. 

The members present at Wausau 
authorized a full page ad in The Golf 
Superintendent. The as will appear in 
the issue before the National Convention. 

Editors Note: Correction 

The last issue of the Green Sheet 
described a greens plotting board. An 
error was made in giving credit for the 
first board. Credit should have gone to 
Palmer Maples Jr., Charlotte C. C., 
Charlotte, N. C.. Thanks to Dr. Paul 
Alexander for calling this mistake to 
our attention» Our apologies to 
Palmer Maples Jr and to Henson Maples 
for the confusion. 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE - DINNER DANCE 

Again this year the Dinner Dance 
will be held at the Pioneer Hotel in 
Oshkosh. The date is November 14. The 
$20 per couple includes a Top Serloin 
dinner - 2 drinks - flowers for the gals 
and dancing» 

Those members present voted to have 
the association pay for the band to play 
at the dance up to a cost of $150. 
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